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SEC

UNITED STATES 
* NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 -' 

April 25, 2000 

CE OF THE 
CRETARY 

David R. Lewis, Esquire 
Shaw Pittman 
2300 N Street, NW 
Washington, DC 20037 

Kevin P. Gallen, Esquire 
John E. Mathews, Esquire 
Morgan, Lewis & Bockius LLP 
1800 M Street, NW 
Washington, D.C. 20036-5869 

Re: GPU Nuclear, Inc.  
Jersey Central Power & Light 
AmerGen Energy Company, LLC 
Oyster Creek Nuclear Generating Station 
Docket No. 50-219-LT 

Gentlemen: 

Enclosed are nine comments on the proposed license transfer for the Oyster Creek 

Station. The comments were submitted by citizens in support of the intervention petition of the 

Nuclear Information and Resource Service. In accordance with the requirements of 10 C.F.R.  

§2.1305(c), this letter constitutes service of the comments on your respective clients, GPU 

Nuclear, Inc., Jersey Central Power & Light and AmerGen Energy Company.  

Sincerely, 

Emile L. Julia 
Assistant for Rulemakings 

And Adjudications 

Enclosures: As stated 

cc: Service List
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502 Ord Drive 
Boulder, CO 80303-4732 
March 20, 2000 

Nuclear Regulatory Commissioners 
Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
11 555 Rockville Pike 
Rockville, MD 20852 

Dear Nuclear Regulatory Commissioners: 

Please ensure the Nuclear Regulatory Commission examines the 
antitrust issues involved in British Energy's attempts to buy 20 U.S.  
nuclear power plants through its subsidiary, Amergen. I am uncomfortable 
with a single private company controlling a large percentage of our 
country's nuclear power plants.  

I believe that our electrical generation should all remain owned by 
U.S. Companies. Hence no foreign owned company should own any nuclear 
generation plants in the U.S..  

Public Hearings need to be held on the issue of nuclear energy 
generating plants run by foreign owned companies. These hearings must 
be called for before the Nuclear Regulatory Commission sells these 
companies to Amergen.  

I hope you will insist that these hearings be held soon.  

Sincerely,

Martha Bushnell, Ph.D.



UNITED STATES OF AMERICA 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

In the Matter of 

GPU NUCLEAR, INC., 
JERSEY CENTRAL POWER & LIGHT, 

and 
AMERGEN ENERGY COMPANY, LLC 

(Oyster Creek Nuclear Generating Station)

) ) 
) 
) 
) 
) 
)

Docket No. 50-219-LT

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE

I hereby certify that copies of the foregoing JULIAN LETTER AND NINE COMMENTS have 
been served upon the following persons by U.S. mail, first class or through NRC internal 
distribution in accordance with the requirements of 10 CFR Sec. 2.712.

Office of Commission Appellate 
Adjudication 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, DC 20555 

David R. Lewis, Esq.  
Shaw, Pittman 
2300 N Street, NW 
Washington, DC 20037 
(E-mail: davidlewis@shawpittman.com) 

Michael Mariotte 
Executive Director 
Nuclear Information and Resource Service 
1424 16 t street, NW, Suite 404 
Washington, DC 20036 
(E-mail: nirsnet@nirs.org)

Office of the General Counsel 
Mail Stop - 0-15 D21 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, DC 20555 
(E-mail: ogclt@ nrc.gov) 

Kevin P. Gallen, Esq.  
John E. Mathews, Esq.  
Morgan, Lewis & Bockius LLP 
1800 M Street, NW 
Washington, DC 20036-5869 
(E-mail: kpgallen@mlb.com; 
jematthews @ mlb.com)

Office of the etary of the Commission

Dated at Rockville, Maryland, 
this 25th day of April 2000


